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Date: 22 June 2018 
When calling please ask for:  Eamonn Daly (0141-577-3023) 
e-mail: eamonn.daly@eastrenfrewshire.gov.uk 

 
 
TO: Provost Fletcher; Deputy Provost Cunningham; and Councillors Aitken, Bamforth, 

Buchanan, Convery, Devlin, Gilbert, Grant, Ireland, Lafferty, Macdonald, McLean, 
Merrick, Miller, O’Kane, Swift and Wallace. 

 
 
 
 
EAST RENFREWSHIRE COUNCIL 
 
Please find attached the undernoted item marked “to follow” on the agenda for the meeting 
of the Council on Wednesday 27 June 2018. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

 
C INNES 
DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
 
Undernote referred to: 
 
Item 13 – Financing the New Barrhead High School – Report by Director of 
Environment 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This document can be explained to you in other languages and can be 
provided in alternative formats such as large print and Braille. For further 
information, please contact Customer First on 0141 577 3001 or email 
customerservices@eastrenfrewshire.gov.uk 
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